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Dear customer, 
 
As you are likely aware, Water Corporation has been replacing a water main along Mill 
Point Road in South Perth. 
While this work will cause some temporary inconvenience, it will improve the security 
and reliability of the water supply to your property. 
 
Upcoming night works starting Sunday 23rd July 2017 
We will be undertaking night work in the intersection of Mill Point Road and Mends 
Street from Sunday night 23rd July to Thursday night 27th July between 7pm 
and 6am. 
 
During the night work, we will be installing the new main at this intersection via 
underground drilling. The work will take place along the southern side of Mill Point 
Road, across the intersection and along the eastern side of Mends Street. We will be 
excavating pits to drill and install the new main. All open excavations will be enclosed 
by 1.8m temporary fencing for the duration of the works. Excavations in the roadways 
or in close proximity to the intersection will be suitably backfilled. Undertaking this 
work at night lessens the impact on the high volume of traffic that passes through this 
intersection. 
 
Sunday night 23rd July: Drill Shot 1 – Eastwards along Mill point Road, across Mends 
Street.  
Monday night 24th July: Drill Shot 2 – Southwards along Mends Street, across Mill 
Point Road. 
Tuesday night 25th July: Drill Shot 3 – Northwards along Mends Street towards Mill 
Point Road. 
Wednesday night 26th July: Drill Shot 4 – From Harper Terrace Eastwards along Mill 
Point Road. 
Thursday night 27th July: Completion and connections at installed pipe intersections. 
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Work in this section of Mill Point Road is expected to be finished by mid-august 2017. 
 
Please note that these dates are subject to change. Specifically, wet weather may 
delay this work. We will provide regular updates to local residents and businesses. 
Information about the progress of this project can also be found at 
watercorporation.com.au/pipesforperth. 
 
Property access 
Access to your business and property will be available at all times during these works, 
although there may be some minor delays if we are completing the section directly out 
the front of your property. Where possible works are staged during off peak days to 
minimise disruption to your business and patrons. If your driveway is restricted at any 
time and you need to enter or exit your property, please speak to one of our friendly 
onsite crew, who will be happy to assist.  
 
Why we are doing this work 
Many of Perth’s first water mains were laid from the 1890s onwards and are still in use 
today, but are starting to show wear and tear. That’s why we have developed a 
renewals program to proactively replace over 150km of these original water mains in 
Perth by the end of 2018. 
 
Our process 
Water Corporation uses contractors to complete all construction work. When our 
contractor first arrives to a site, they need to locate all underground services, such as 
gas, power, telecommunication cables and existing water connections. This must be 
completed to confirm the planned alignment of the new main is suitable, and that 
excavation work can be undertaken safely. This process can take several days.  
 
The contractor also needs to do other preliminary site preparation, such as arranging 
safety fencing, signage and lay-down areas for equipment. As a result it can appear to 
passers-by that not much construction work is happening onsite for the first week or 
so. Please be assured that this site preparation is reflective of a standard work 
schedule.  
 
Reinstatement of verges and driveways 
Please be assured that any affected area will be re-instated to its original condition as 
closely as possible.  Where we can, we will work with you to accommodate requests 
you may have regarding reinstatement of affected areas, such as your driveway or 
verge.  
 
Traffic management 
Traffic management will be in place around the intersection to ensure the safety of 
pedestrians, road users and our workers. Detours and signage will guide drivers and 
pedestrians to appropriate routes. 
 
Noise 
We will try to undertake noisier work earlier at night to minimise disruption to local 
residents in the area. 
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Interruptions to water supplies 
There may be minor interruptions to your water services while we connect your 
property to the new water main. If your property is affected, we will leave a card in 
your mailbox or at your business before any scheduled interruptions occur. 
 
More information 
If you have any questions about this work, you can call us on 9420 3529 during office 
hours. 
 
You can also find information by: 

• Emailing pipesforperth@watercorporation.com.au  
• Visiting watercorporation.com.au/pipesforperth  
• Calling our Faults, Emergencies and Security line on 13 13 75 (24 hours) 

 
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding while this essential work 
is carried out, and apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 


